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Charles Snow <cnsnow@roadrunner.com>
Monday, February 1, 2010 12:00 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear, Sir or Madame

ID NUMBER RIN 3038-AC61

I’m a small investor in currency market. The proposed changes would make it imposable for a
small investor to participate. For me this is the American dream having the opportunity to become more
than I dream of it may not be like winning the lottery but more satisfying. The proposed leverage
changes to would mean it would take longer to reach my goal. I would like to say don’t change the
current leverage keep hope alive for the small guy’s and gal’s that want to have a better life.

Thank You

Charles Snow


